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Village Enterprise Representative Blogs
on IPA Collaboration

Dianne Calvi of Village Enterprise writes on NextBillion about their work with IPA to evaluate
their ultra-poor graduation programming in Uganda. Nathanael Goldberg, director of IPA’s
Social Protection program, explained how studies like these can help inform the development
of scalable and streamlined programming.
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